Jon- 69-07-070

DAVAQ DI GIRO |

RECORDS SECTION

04 SEP 204
Bepartment of Ehucation Qut
REGION XI RECEYYHBD
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DE ORO '

Office of the Schools Division
Superintendent

29 August 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
0SDS-2024-

DIGITALIZATION WORKSHOP FOR LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS (LGUs)

To: Shiela L. Cambungga
Bob Dylan S. Milabat

1. Attached is the letter from Engr. Ronilo M. Santa Cruz, Provincial Officer,
Department of Information and Communications Technology - Davao de Oro,
relative on the Digitalization Workshop for Local Government Units (LGUsj
on August 30, 2024, at Raine Function Hall, Comval Hotel, Nabunturan
Davao de Oro.

2. In this connection, you are advised to attend the Digitalization Workshop.

3. Travel and other incidental expenses incurred shall be charged against
OSEC-11-24-1346 or Division MOOE, subject te the usual accounting and
auditing rules and regulations.

4. For information and guidance.
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Dear Superintendent Epe,

We are pleased to invite you to participate in the upcoming Digitalization Workshop for
Local Government Units (LGUs), organized by the Department of Information and
Communications Technology (DICT) Region XI. This workshop is scheduled to take place
August 30, 2024 at Raine Function Hall,COMVAL hotel. Expected participants are your
Planning Officer and IT Head/IT In-Charge.

In line with our mandate under Republic Act 10844, the DICT is committed to formulating,
recommending, and implementing national policies, plans, programs, and guidelines that
promote the development of a robust Information and Communications Technology (ICT)
agenda across the nation. As part of this commitment, we are prioritizing digital
transformation initiatives to enhance governance, improve public service delivery, and
drive economic growth in the Philippines.

The Digitalization Workshop for LGUs is designed to support these objectives by
equipping local government units with the knowledge and tools necessary to embrace
digitalization. The workshop aims to streamline processes, reduce bureaucracy, and
promote transparency in government services, making them more accessible and
efficient for all citizens, including those in marginalized and remote communities.

Our strategy includes building a strong digital infrastructure, fostering public-private
partnerships, establishing supportive regulatory frameworks, and promoting digital
literacy. These efforts will not only enhance operational efficiency but also build public
trust, ensure inclusive growth, and strengthen the Philippines' competitiveness and
resilience in the global digital landscape.

Please see attached program hereto attached for your reference and should you have
any questions, please feel free to contact Darla Guirigay on this mobile number
09638226273 or email him/her at darla.quirigay@dict.gov.ph

We look forward to your valuable presence and contribution in making this event a
success. Thank you!

Very truly yours,

Digitally signed
Z/\/ by Santa Cruz
Ronilo Madayag
ENGR. RONILO M. SANTA CRUZ
DICT Davao de Oro
Provincial Officer



